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As it is written in Isaiah the prophet, 

“Behold, I send my messenger before your face, who will prepare your way, the voice of one crying in the 

wilderness: ‘Prepare the way of the Lord, make his paths straight,’” (Mark 1: 2-3) 

Dear Grace Church Family!  

The season of Advent, which comes from the Latin word adventus meaning "coming", begins four Sundays 

before Christmas and ends on Christmas Eve.  We are preparing for and anticipate the coming of Christ. We 

remember the longing of Jews for a Messiah and our own longing for and need of forgiveness, salvation and a 

new beginning. Even as we look back and celebrate the birth of Jesus in a humble stable in Bethlehem, we 

also look forward anticipating the second coming of Christ as the fulfillment of all that was promised by his 

first coming. 

Advent begins on Sunday, November 27! Advent is a season of celebration and beautiful ritual. In the midst of 

this, everybody is longing for what the Light of Christ brings: hope, peace, joy, and love.  

Please come and join the Advent Sunday services, Lesson & Carols, Christmas Eve family fun service at 7pm 

and Communion and candlelight at 10pm in Church! Especially, Grace United Church is delighted to be 

welcoming people again this year for an interactive ‘Journey to the Stable’, meeting characters and animals 

from the Christmas story here in church on November 26th, at 5:30pm.  

Behold! Please give generously and remember, contributions to neighbors. Join us for the ‘Project Good 

Tidings’; this is an opportunity for the followers of Jesus to share the Light with our neighbors! I pray that 

during Advent God will provide for you the time and space to prepare for Christ’s birth, God’s greatest gift to 

us. All so that when God is born in Christ this Christmas, he will find in us a mansion prepared for him to 

dwell. 

Rev. Young Seo 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCaDs7gAUyvnCwrIz3gLS6VA
https://www.facebook.com/Grace-United-Tavistock-116614302166803/
https://www.graceunitedtavistock.com/


Contact us 
Rev. Young Seo cell 519 671 6910  revyoungucc@gmail.com 

Carol Young  cell 519-301-1356 tavigraceyouth@gmail.com 
Office  519 655 2151 graceunitedtavistock@gmail.com   
E-transfer donation email  gracetavistockdonation@rogers.com 

 

Office Hours  
Rev Young Tues. and Thurs. 9:30-2:30 pm (it may change the office hour and day, please contact her before visit) 

Katherine  Brenneman Thurs. 9:30 – 2:30 pm 
 

 

Upcoming Services and Dates: 

SERVICES CAN BE VIEWED ON GRACE YOUTUBE CHANNEL, WHICH CAN BE 

ACCESSED THROUGH OUR WEBSITE:  www.graceunitedtavistock.com  

Nov 20 - Dec 11: Project Good Tidings 

Nov. 27th: 10:30 am Advent 1 Worship Service with 
Communion, led by Rev Young Seo. Sunday School. Light 
snack and refreshments follows in Zion Hall. Nativity Sets 
on display during Advent 

Nov 30th: 10:00 - 11:30 am Sit n’ Knit, Stay n’ Crochet 

Dec 1st: 7:00 pm Choir Practice 

Dec 4th: Fundscrip orders due 

 10:30 am Advent 2 Worship Service led by Rev Marion Jackson Tyler 

 Light snack and refreshments follows in Zion Hall. Nativity Sets on display during 
Advent. 

Dec. 6th: 12:00 pm UCW Christmas Luncheon. Roll Call: bring a personal care item for 
Optimism Place  

Dec. 8th: 12:00 pm High Noon Lunch - Christmas Celebration. Entertainment: Ropp 
Brothers 

 7:00 pm Choir Practice 

In Wellness and Love: As a community of faith, we are a family.  Our concern for each other includes a desire to keep us all 
well and safe there fore we recommend masks but they not required, distancing can still happen if you wish, and hand sanitizer 
is at each entrance. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED for the Tavistock Fall Fair Food Booth 2023: This would be a scaled down 
version of the previous year’s, serving: water, pop, coffee, ice cream and goodies. We have to let 
the Ag Society know our decision by December 15th. We are now running out of time  to make a 
decision about whether to continue with the fall fair booth. It has previously made around $2000. If we 
don’t do this fundraiser we will have to look at raising this amount some other way. 

Memorial plaque orders: we are planning to place an order for memorial plaques. 
Cost for the plaque is $250. Please contact Tory Zehr at tgzehr@live.ca and 519-608-
2505 if you are interested in placing an order.  

https://www.graceunitedtavistock.com/
mailto:tgzehr@live.ca


Do you have a prayer request?  

“In all things let your requests be known to God in prayer.” (Philippians 4:6) 

Grace has a group of wonderful and dedicated people that form a prayer chain.  If you, 

or anyone you know is in need of prayer, please reach out to the chair of Grace PCO, 

Bev Neeb 519 655-2695, or Rev Young at 519 671 6910 and we will begin praying for you. 

 pray for Claudette Wettlaufer at home recuperating.  

 pray for Barb Matthies who is in hospital recovering from injuries from a fall 

 pray for Brenda Mohr as she struggles with health issues, and Brenda’s sister Jackie, as she continues 

to deal with her cancer diagnosis 

 pray for Tricia and Doug Wettlaufer as Doug struggles with health issues.  

 

Have a nativity set?  Or two?  or more?  We'd 

love to see them!  On Sundays throughout Advent, 

we will be displaying Nativity sets in Zion Hall for all to 

see during refreshments after the worship service.  A 

sign-up sheet will 

be available in 

Zion Hall on 

Sunday, 

November 20 for 

you to sign up to 

bring your set(s).  We'd love if 2-3 people signed up 

each week.  Please have the sets set up prior to 10:30 

on your Sunday and you can get your set back as that 

refreshment time ends that day!  Come and see them 

beginning this Sunday, November 27!  



Report from community of faith meeting Nov 13 

Chris Wiffen and I were very happy that so many who were at the meeting after church and took 

the opportunity to speak about the profile.  There was a good, lively and respectful discussion, and 

some points were clarified, added or removed until consensus was reached.  At the Official Board 

meeting Wednesday, November 16, the board voted to confirm the edited document as our current 

Community of Faith Profile.  

We would like to thank all those who put time, thought and effort into this part of the process of 

finding a new full-time minister for Grace.  Our next task will be to create a search committee of 

about five or six.  If you are interested in being part of that committee, please speak with either 

Chris or myself.  

Your continued support is appreciated, 

Anne Gregory, Chair of the Board 

Ecumenical Advent Series 

with the United Church of Canada  

As Christmas and the holidays approach, Christians 
experience the season of Advent as a time of expectant 
waiting and preparation. This year, will present a 
special series of Advent meditations and conversations 
that will reflect on the question: “What Are We 
Waiting For?”  

Each Thursday in Advent, listeners are invited to join 
in a live discussion at 7:00 p.m., via Zoom, with one of the leaders on that week’s Advent theme. Attendees 
to the gathering will be able to ask questions during the online conversation. 

Also, each Monday during Advent, the church leaders will release an ecumenical Advent meditation in which 
they will focus on one of the four Advent themes and address challenges and opportunities facing the 
Canadian churches. 

Register online: Click here to Register to receive the meeting link for each event and receive email 
reminders of each week’s upcoming events. 

The Christmas Trees are here! Fresh cut 

Ontario trees, Scots Pine, Balsam and 

Colorado Spruce. Available at the home 

of Mike and Beth Kaufman, 75 William 

Street North. A fundraising project of 

the Adult Fellowship. Thank you for your 

support. 

https://united-church.ca/events/ecumenical-advent-series-what-are-we-waiting?utm_source=E-Newsletters&utm_campaign=bc91e2018a-ES221115&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_53a49c9e28-bc91e2018a-188949537&goal=0_53a49c9e28-bc91e2018a-188949537&mc_cid=bc91e2018a&mc_e








Group Paper Fundscrip orders due 

next Sunday, December 4th. 

Plan your Christmas gift cards now as this 

is our last order before Christmas! You 

can go to the fundscrip website to see a 

complete list of participating retailers. 

https://www.fundscrip.com/retailers. 

Current promotions are pictured here.  

Paper short order forms are in the pews. 

Click here for our long order form. 

Cheques payable to Grace United Church 

and paper orders can be left in the box in 

the office. Cards will be available for pick 

up Dec. 11th.  

Thank you for your support of this Grace 

UC fundraiser. 

THE WANDERING WISEMEN 

Join Balthazar, Melchior, and Gaspar - along with their faithful 
camel, Hezekiah--on a whimsical holiday quest to find the infant 
King.  Daily posts--Just search The Wandering Wisemen in Facebook  
https://www.facebook.com/thewanderingwisemen  
and Instagram   
https://instagram.com/thewanderingwisemen?

https://www.fundscrip.com/retailers
https://www.graceunitedtavistock.com/uploads/1/3/7/0/137069787/pof_31009_on_20221123011356055.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/thewanderingwisemen
https://instagram.com/thewanderingwisemen?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=

